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Hi House Committee, 

 

I strongly oppose the SB 238 that would allow drones to surveillance. I do not think 

Oregon police should be allowed to utilize drones without a warrant. Allowing this 

weakens the rule of law and court oversight. Police have a tendency to abuse the 

systems in place and I do not think they need access to drones. We are the verge of 

an authoritarian fascist government and you want to allow drone spying. I cannot 

think of any reasonable reason to do so. 

 

Vote no on SB 238. Be on the right side of history. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 


